Micron Electronics LLC.
Request for Confidentiality Letter-FCC

Date 2023-2-9

1001 Yamato Road, Suite 400, Boca Raton, FL 33431, USA
Re: Request for confidentiality
FCC ID: ZKQ-PA30B

To whom it may concern,

We hereby respectfully request that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d) the
documents listed below and attached with this application for certification be provided with
confidential status.

Schematics.pdf

Operational Description.pdf
Frequency Block Diagrams.pdf
BOM.pdf

Tune up.pdf

Any exhibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may not be
accorded such treatment by the FCC, should be returned to us.

The documents listed above contain trade secrets that are treated as confidential by us.

Substantial competitive harm to us could result should they be made available to the public.

Sincerely,

= T

Name Ping Cheng

Job Title: Director

Tel No: +18885383489

E-mail: pcheng@micron-electronics.com



